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November I9,20I1

Mrs. Melissa Dunn
Department of Community Planning, Housing & Development
2100 Clarendon Blvd.
Arlington, YA2220I

Re: Noise exemption for garage repairs at 1800 N. Kent Street, Arlingtono VA

Dear Mrs. Dunn:

I am writing this letter as a request for a noise waiver for the garagerepairs at
1800 N. Kent Street, Arlington, VA, with an Arlington permit number 81402584.

This garage has six levels (84, 83, B2,BI,L|, andL2).
Level B4 is on Grade, and the other five are elevated.
It was constructed in 1969.
This garage is in severe need of repair, because the condition of the concrete poses safety
hazards for pedestrians as well as the cars parked in it.
Overhead delaminated concrete pieces could fall, and has fallen, on patrons of the garage

as well cars.

And, uneven concrete floors constitute tripping hazard for pedestrians.

We will employ jackhammers, powered with a compressor, to removed delaminated
concrete in patches, and place new concrete to repair the failed areas.

Our work shift is: 6:00 PM to 3:00 AM Monday thru Friday, and some weekends in the
day time.
This project has started, and will be completed in late March, 2015.
I (Ali Pourahmad) am the project manager for the project, and my cell number is 301-
370-4464. My superintendent's name is Javier Carrillo, with cell number 30I-573-II37,

I would very much appreciate a noise waiver for this project.

Should there be any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact us at you
earliest convenience.

Sincerely,
Tally Restoration, Inc.

Ali Pourahmad
President
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